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Brighton, Ill.
March 17, 1977

A special meeting of the Board of Trustees was held
in the Brighton municipal bwuilding on March 17. Mayor
Ahlemeyer called the meeting to oxder at 8 p.m., Clerk
called roll of trusteesyd

Present: Little, Carr, BirK; Wooldridge
Absent: Markwardt, wWild

Ahlemeyer explained that the reason for calling this
special meeting was to explore the possibilities of
applying for a grant from the West Central Illinois Valley
Regional Planning Commission, He read a letter from Bruce
Jones of this Commission which explained the grants. It
was explained that in order to apply for such a grant underx
this program, a letter of approval from the Building Trades
-Council had to accompanpy the application.

Carr made motion to proceed with making application
and going ahead with program for improvements of constructing
a building in the ball park axea and the p0581b111ty of one
on. our vacant lot, with a limit of $15,000 if grant were
approved, and if clerk is able to obtain a letter from the
union, Wooldridge seconded, Roll call vote, carried unan-t
imously,

"Birk made motion to adjourn., Adjourned 8:45 p,m,
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